Inland Empire Chapter ISSA Meeting

August 31, 2010
Minutes

Agenda:

1. Chapter Business

2. Presentation: 

ISSA of Inland Empire - August Meeting 

Guest Speaker --

Brian Tokuyoshi 
Speaker Bio-- 
Brian Tokuyoshi is a Senior Product Marketing Manager for Symantec (formerly PGP), where he is responsible for encryption management. He has 15 years of expertise in data encryption, identity management, smart cards and enterprise messaging. Previously, Brian worked at ActivIdentity, where he oversaw the smart card management and strong authentication solutions.  In addition, Brian worked as Sun Microsystems and the Radicati Group as a market analyst. 
Topic -- 

Too Many Encryption Keys 

Extended Abstract—
In the effort to meet compliance goals and to encrypt more information, companies are deploying a greater number of encryption products. However, as many companies are discovering, the inconsistencies of tools and policies for managing encryption keys are creating a growing administrative problem. Could the deployment of too many encryption products and the lack of centralized policy increase the risk of data loss?
In this session, learn about the ins & outs of key management. Brian will discuss the problem of too many encryption keys, dig into the architectures behind enterprise key management, and go over strategies to get the problem under control for better centralized management in the future.
President Torner called the meeting to order at 11:45 am.

President Torner welcomed the attendees and they introduced themselves.  New attendees included visiting member from the ISSA LA Chapter and Mark Bellis from Security Consulting practice.  
Secretary Frost distributed the minutes from the last meeting.  Sue Atherton motioned to accept the minutes as distributed, Rich McGee seconded.  The motion was approved by a voice vote.
As recommended by the members last meeting, the board revised Article 5 in the charter to reflect the start date for officers as January following elections.  In addition, other clarifications were discussed, such as allowing electronic elections and removal of December as the election month since the chapter is usually dark that month.  No objections were voiced as to the charter revisions.  The members present approved the changes.

President Torner sought additional members for the Nominating Committee.  He indicated that elections for Vice President, Membership Director, and Treasurer would take place at the October meeting with the installation of officers at the November Gala.  A reminder that their terms would begin January 2011 for two years.  Michelle Behne and Rich McGee agreed to be the nominating committee.  Members were asked to forward their interest or suggestions to Michelle or Rich.

The Processor Guide was distributed.  Announcement of the Orange Co Symposium was made.  Lorraine Frost volunteered to assist at a ISSA membership table since she was already planning to attend.  

Reminder that the Gala would be held on November 16, 2011 at Antonio’s.  Directions would be provided on the website and email communications.  
Other announcements included the SecureIT/CISOA joint conference April 4-6, 2011.  The call for proposals would be released soon.  

The Treasurer reported a $35 profit from the last chapter meeting as a result of increasing the chapter meeting attendance fee.  

Chapter meeting minutes are now on the chapter website for the membership.  The speakers and topics are included in the minutes in case members need to refer to this as part of their posting of CPE units for their credentials.  In addition, the meeting times were updated, and looking to add an events page.  Would also like to explore the use of ISSA connect for membership collaboration or other social networking tools.  
New Business:


Secretary Frost inquired as to those individuals seeking their CISSP.  Some interest was indicated.  The chapter would like to support assisting these members in finding training opportunities.  Our guests from New Horizons shared they could assist in this endeavor. 

The next scheduled meeting will be September 28, 2010 in Upland, CA.

President Torner introduced the speaker, Brian Tokuyoshi, at 12:05 pm.  
Next meeting is September 28, 2010 11:30 am – 1:30 pm at Coco’s in Upland.
Adjourned meeting at 1:20  pm
[image: image1.png]Fpmaime 1. Frot




Submitted by Lorraine Frost

Secretary, Inland Empire ISSA 
August 31, 2010
